
From: Paul Williamson < >  

Sent: Friday, March 21, 2025 8:25 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca>; ; Dag Falck 

<dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tobi Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Bylaw 129 

 

I am writing to encourage you to pass proposed Bylaw 129.   It is appropriate to go back to the 

earlier setback rules, and to permit larger sized houses.  Large families are a boon to our 

community.  And importantly, existing homes should be permitted to maintain their size and 

placement without negative consequences, supporting the existing attractive quality of South 

Pender Island.   Thank you for your attention. 

 

....Paul Williamson, resident, and property owner on South Pender for over thirty years. 

 


